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Jacqueline Burton

From: Precision Properties < >

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:55 AM

To: Planning Department

Subject: RE: Application for Development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  
Good Morning,  

Yes, Please proceed with the application.  

Are you needing anything further from me.  
I will attach the Survey Plan to this email. If I need to fill out another one please let me know right away as this needs to 
be done by October 30/2020 

Thank You,  
Angie Groves 
Precision Welding Ltd. 
PO Box 57 Dawson Creek BC 

 

From: Planning Department [mailto:planning@prrd.bc.ca]  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:28 AM 
To: 'Precision Properties' 
Cc: Jack Irving-Peckham; PRRD_Internal 
Subject: RE: Application for Development 

Good morning, 
The PRRD has three Development Variance Applications (DVP) from Precision Welding that have been on hold pending 
the outcome of the rezoning application. 
17-057 DVP (payment of 165.00 was received March 21, 2017) was for the 1080 210 Road property.  
If you would please respond to this email giving us permission to amend the application as described below and to 
include the survey plan provided by you dated January 3, 2020 we could proceed with the application, 
Thank you, 

| Development Services Coordinator 

Direct: 250-784-4844 | Jacqueline.Burton@prrd.bc.ca
PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT | Box 810, 1981 Alaska Highway Avenue, Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
Toll Free: (24 hrs): 1-800-670-7773 | Office: 250-784-3200 | Fax: 250-784-3201 | www.prrd.bc.ca

IMPORTANT:  The information transmitted herein is confidential and may contain privileged or personal information.  It is intended solely for the 
person or entity to which it is addressed.  Any review, re-transmission, dissemination, taking of any action in reliance upon, or other use of this 
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please notify the sender and delete 
or destroy all digital and printed copies.   
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From: Precision Properties < >  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:09 AM 
To: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Application for Development 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  
Good Morning,  

I am just inquiring on the Development Variance Permit the PRRD would like us to pull for Property 1080 210 Road.  

We spoke to Tyra Henderson last Friday and she has asked me to email and ask how you guys would like us to fill it out. 

This is for the Setback for the Mobile home & House that is close to the Road.  
Trailer is 5.6 Meters and House is at 6.57 Meters.  

Total that need to be for MOTI Set back is 7 Meters.  

I will be working on this today and trying to get it entered and the sign up.  

Please review and email me back once you have a moment.  

Thank You, 
Angie Groves 
Precision Welding Ltd. 
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